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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Geronimo! What an outstanding Presentation Evening last Wednesday night! It has been wonderful to receive so 
much positive feedback about our new look Presentation Evening and the staff and I are so pleased that you 
enjoyed it.  Thank you to our outgoing Captains and Vice Captains, Alannah Brett, Brett Field, Freddie Fewson and 
Darcy Jolliffe for their excellent management of the evening.  Congratulations to Leila Wadley, Heath McDonell, 
Piper Roberston and Conrad Eyles who were announced as our 2016 Captains and Vice Captains.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated an item of food to our St Vincent de Paul appeal last Wednesday. There was a 
huge amount of food donated, and it is wonderful for the children to be involved in assisting those members of the 
community who are in need this Christmas.  
Last night we officially farewelled our Year 6 students. This was a wonderful occasion which our Year 6 students 
seemed to enjoy! All the teachers and parents I spoke to had a lovely evening and the meal was amazing. Thanks to 
Miss Watt, Mr Motton and the Commercial Club for such a fantastic evening.  
With the school being mostly unattended during the holidays (apart from when Mr Dickinson, our General 
Assistant who will be working in the grounds 2 days a week), we would ask that if you live in or around North 
Wagga and you notice suspicious activity on the school grounds that you phone the School’s Security Unit on 1300 
880 021 to report this. Thank you.  
I have received notification from Mrs Anne Nolan, our School Director, regarding the Principal’s position.  Initially 
the position was going to be filled by transfer, however School Staffing have indicated that there are no matches in 
the system for North Wagga. As a result, the position will be advertised in Term 1 and filled by the Merit Selection 
process. During first term I will continue to fill the position of relieving Principal. Thank you for your patience as 
this process has progressed.  
It has been a great pleasure and a wonderful experience to be relieving Principal this term. Thank you so much for 
your encouragement and feedback. I wish you all a happy Christmas and a safe holiday and I look forward to 
seeing you in 2016 for another exciting year at North Wagga Public School.  
 

Regards,  
Kim Woodside, Relieving Principal.  
 

 

IMPORTANT   DATES    

 Wednesday  16th December Last day of term for students  
     Wednesday 27th January Teacher Development Day  
 Thursday 28th January Year 1-6 Students return 

  Friday 29th January Kindergarten 2016 commence school 
 Tuesday  2nd February Swimming Carnival 
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ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY  
CHRISTMAS APPEAL 

 

A huge thank you to everyone for 
sending donations in for our 

Christmas Appeal. Representatives 
from St Vincent de Paul will collect 

the goodies this week for distribution 
to needy families in our community. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
A special thank you to everyone who has helped in the canteen this year.  
Have a lovely break and we look forward to seeing you back in the new year. 
 
CANTEEN ROSTER 
Wednesday, 16th December       Natasha Smart, Jackie O’Reilly 
 
 
 
 
 

P & C REPORT 
Dear parents, friends, teachers and students of the North Wagga Public School community,  
I would like to acknowledge the students achievements and accolades they earned over the course of the 
year. School pride was clearly evident at last week’s presentation night. It was a great night which 
galvanized the importance of celebrating the students and the contributions they make to the school. I 
would like to thank the staff that passionately support and nurture the students in their care. Helping them 
each step of the way on their educational journey.  My experience with the staff of North Wagga Public 
School this year has shown me that they are caring, dedicated, leading learners who, with integrity, work 
hard to provide a fantastic learning environment for the students. 
Finally I would like to acknowledge the wonderful members of the P&C committee. They have been 
giving, enthusiastic, and generous with their time over the course of the year, displaying a great deal of 
pride for North Wagga Public School at all of the events organised in 2015. For 2016 I encourage new, 
present and past members to attended to AGM on the 11th of February 2016. There are many planned 
events on the calendar for 2016 and all support provided will be greatly appreciated. 
May everyone have a safe and wonderful Christmas. 
Yours sincerely, Nathan Reynolds 
 

To all of our wonderful volunteers! 
  



Best wishes to all of our Year 6 students and good luck in High School! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


